
Spelling - information for parents. 

Children in Key Stage 1 will begin by learning the sounds of the letters and 

letter blends (phonics).  They will begin to spell whole words using their phonic 

knowledge.  Please see the National curriculum for more details of the letter 

patterns and words learnt. 

In Key Stage 2, your child will be introduced to a number of letter patterns 

throughout the year.  Children in years 3, 4,5 and 6 will revisit patterns as well 

as being introduced to new ones. 

Additional to this, children have a collection of key words to learn.  These 

words do not always follow spelling rules and these are also words that the 

children are expected to use (and spell correctly) in their own writing in order 

to achieve the National Standard at the end of key stage 2. 

Learning spellings little and often is the best strategy.  Below are a number of 

strategies to support your child, both at home and at school, when learning 

spellings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Eg.  adventure =   ad   ven  ture 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


